
02/11/2020 

MS Frances Hayward 
5 / 36 Pringle AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
franceslouisehayward@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I have family including primary aged schoolchildren living in Deakin St and Bentley Ave, 
Forestville and whilst I support the development of Forestway Shopping Centre I have major 
concerns that the current proposal will significantly adversely impact Grace Ave and the 
surrounding suburban streets and create significant congestion to an already busy residential 
street. I am especially concerned about the area bordering Altona Ave, Deakin St and Grace 
Ave. The children from nearby Frenchs Forest Public School would also be endangered from 
all the extra traffic. These are all suburban streets and through traffic should be kept to a 
minimum. I request that before this development is allowed to proceed the entry and exit points 
to Forestway shops should only be via Forest Way and Warringah Road, and not the local 
back residential streets. Thank you. 
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